Dear,

This letter is to inform you that your Grade Point Average (GPA) is below 2.0 and that you have been placed on Level 1: Basic Academic Probation as a result. There is a HOLD on your registration for fall quarter 2018. This HOLD will also prevent you from using any services related to registering, adding, dropping class(es) or obtaining grades, transcripts, certificates and degrees.
This is the first time you are on academic probation and we want to ensure you have the appropriate information for your future success.  You are required to participate in a 90 minute, Student Success Workshop in the Counseling Center to have your HOLD removed. To sign up online, go to the Probation website http://www.deanza.edu/counseling/probation.html , scroll down and select the Student Success Workshop Click link to Sign Up http://daappointments.deanza.edu/ssworkshop/eSARS.asp?WCI=Init&WCE=Settings to schedule a workshop. 
You are also encouraged to make an appointment at the Counseling Center front desk to update your student education plan in Degree Works. The Counseling Center is committed to your success.
Please note that if you don’t attend this workshop during this quarter to have your hold removed, there will not be any more Student Success Workshops offered until the following quarter. 
If you are a BOG recipient student, and if your cumulative GPA falls below 2.0 for two consecutive primary terms (fall/winter/spring quarters), you may lose your fee waiver eligibility. Go to the Financial Aid website http://www.deanza.edu/financialaid/ for more information.

The De Anza Probation policy can be found at: http://www.deanza.edu/counseling/probation.html
Sincerely,
Retention Committee

Counseling Division http://www.deanza.edu/counseling/
NOTICE: Students who earn a cumulative GPA below 2.0 in all units attempted for five consecutive enrolled quarters (excluding summer) will be dismissed from De Anza for one quarter.
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